
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Milan, 15 November 2019 

 

EXTENDED THE DEADLINE FOR THE ACQUISTION BY PLC S.P.A. OF A MAJORITY STAKE  

OF SCHMACK BIOGAS S.R.L.  

 

Following the press releases of 28 August and 25 October 2019, concerning the agreement for the acquisition 

of a 51% of share capital of Schmack Biogas S.r.l. by PLC S.p.A., please note that the parties agreed to further 

postpone the deadline for the negotiation and signing of the investment agreement, the shareholders’ 

agreement and any other documents necessary to the completion of the transaction extending it to 15 

January 2020. 

 

For further information, please contact:  

PLC S.p.A.  

Cecilia Mastelli  

investor.relations@plc-spa.com  

Tel: +39 (00)2 49 53 57 41 

 


